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I work with BARK! a 501-C3 that provides support for dogs in Columbia County, 

Oregon.  We spend most of our money in the past spaying and neutering dogs that 

come in the Animal Control shelter.  There is to many abandoned dogs in need that 

need homes.  Encourage folks to adopt these dogs by not allowing the sale of dogs 

at pet stores.  Many pet stores work with shelters to display and put up for adoption 

dogs in need.  I support this bill.  Karin Hunt 


